



Pioneer Chapter Riders Club Meeting Minutes - SUNDAY 12Nov2023 
*** Jim Rendahl sent invitations to join the meeting using Zoom.  If you are interested in participating in our Zoom 
Meetings send your e-mail address to “jimi_x@comcast.net" so he can include/invite you to join our next meeting.  
You only need to send your e-mail address to Jim once and he will include you in future Zoom Meeting Invitations.  If 
you don’t see the invitation in your “Inbox” be sure to check your “Junk Mail”. *** 

Dan Muller called the meeting to order at 1PM at The Shed via Zoom. 

Membership Report - Chuck Barsness - 2023 Pioneer Chapter Riders Club (PCRC) Membership Dues can be paid 
anytime now.  Our membership runs from Jan 1st thru Dec 31st each year and costs $25.  The Membership Gift for 
2023 is PCRC Patches.  Patches have been mailed to all that have paid their 2023 dues. 

Treasurer’s Report - Doug Bruns - Your $25 - 2023 dues can be paid any time now!  You can go online to join or 
renew your membership at “ehridersclub.com" and use PayPal to pay your dues. Or, you can make a check out to 
Pioneer Chapter Riders Club for $25 and send it to Doug Bruns, PCRC Treasurer, 19219 Estate Ave, Farmington MN 
55024.


Agenda Items:


-  2024 Election of a new PCRC Director and a new PCRC Secretary will be held in March.  They are two year 
positions.  If you are interested and would consider either of these positions please let us know.


- 2023 Rally - Aug23-27 2023 - A gift to Nancy for being a Fantastic Host for our PCRC Rally’s was decided at the 
October meeting.  PCRC is going to give Nancy two of the Plant Theatre Wooden Adirondack Chairs.  Thanks to 
Jim Rendahl and Dennis French for helping with their assembly. They will be delivered to Nancy next Spring.


- 2024 - 25 Annual PCRC Rally dates are 21-25Ag2024 - mark your calendars.  We will be returning to the Country 
Lodge Inn in Harmony MN next year for our Rally.  Nancy is the contact at 507-886-2515.  The riding in that area is 
great and Nancy is a Super Host. 


-  2024 Rally Pins and 25th Year Pins were discussed. The Pioneer Chapter Riders Club (PCRC) was organized in 
2000 and will be 25 years old in 2025.


-  PCRC Membership Gift for 2024 was discussed.  Jim Rendahl purchased a Universal Socket and it is at Dakota 
Awards and Engraving in Rosemount to see if “”PCRC can be engraved on that chromed hard metal.


-  More discussion is needed about PCRC Administrative Duty turnover ???


- We currently have 8 Super Xs at the Shed.  If you are in need of something let us know.


-  Our next meeting will be Sunday December 10th, 2023 - It will be held at the Shed at 1 PM via Zoom.


Chuck Barsness

PCRC Secretary

612-865-1758

x_twin@hotmail.com

http://ehridersclub.com

